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 4th May 2022 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
At Elmgrove we are proud of the diversity within our community and we learn about, and celebrate 
all major religions. This term in Year 1 we have been learning about Christianity and have booked 
a visit to St John’s Church in Harrow on Monday 13th June 2022 and Tuesday 14th June 2022. 
   
The times for this are listed below. 
 

Monday 13th June 2022  

Class Leave school at Return to school by Session at the Church 

1 Wallis 9:00am 11:00am 9:30am to 10:20am 

1 Van Gogh 9:00am 11.00am 9.30am to 10:20am 

 
 

Tuesday 14th June 2022 

Class Leave school at Return to school by Session at the Church 

1 Kunmanara 9:00am 11:00am 9.30am to 10:20am 

1 Blake 9:00am 11:00pm 9:30am to 10.20am 

 
We will be walking to the church and upon arrival, the children will be shown around the church by 
a guide who will talk to the children about what features are inside and how Christians worship 
there.    
 
Each group will spend approximately 30 minutes at the church before walking back. 
 
We would be very grateful for any parent volunteers that can offer their support on this visit. If you 
can support us on any of the walks listed below, please click the link below and submit it by May 
20th 2022. 
 
https://forms.office.com/r/yAKpC07LKF 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

P Morris    A Sylvester 
 
Ms P Morris    Mrs A Sylvester 
Year Leader    Assistant Headteacher 
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